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I am a licensed therapist and I oppose this measure as it is a human rights violation. 

It looks s a measure that is attempting to control something that is not controllable, 

and therefore psychologically and emotionally damaging and shaming. Please do not 

allow this to pass. It is going backwards and sets a dangerous precedents. 


